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(Dr. Solomon Strouse- Chicago} Dec. 20th, 09.
13, NORHAM GARDENS,
OFFORD

Dear Strouse,

Many thanks for your interesting papers, two of which I had already seen.
The one on the fresh blood examination calls attention to a neglected and very simple
procedure, from which much may be learned.

I am glad you have given the experience of the different diets in typhoid.
I am afraid we would require a longer series before we could get to the truth of the
matter. You have ceratinly made a most interesting contribution.

With kind regards and best wishes.

Sincerely yours,
Wi OSLER



